
 
 
Our ref: AJD/JEP 
 
July 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I am writing to inform you that the Summer Term will end for all students at 1.00pm on 
Thursday 19th July 2018. 
 
As previously we expect students to behave respectfully on their way home bearing in mind 
that our behaviour policy does allow for any issues out of College to be addressed when we 
return in September. 
 
Please note that the Autumn Term starts for all students in Years 7-11 on Wednesday 
5th September 2018.  Year 12 will register on Wednesday 5th and Year 13 will register 
on Thursday 6th September 2018. 
 
While there are no uniform changes for years 8 – 11 I would like to take this opportunity to 
remind parents and carers to support the College by providing the correct uniform, as 
indicated on the College website.  Please note in particular that stretchy, tight bandage style 
skirts are completely banned for all students in September.  Any student coming in a tight, 
short skirt will be required to change into either a new grey skirt for new students of which 
we will have a stock or be placed into Internal Isolation until a replacement is purchased.  
Similarly trousers should also be an appropriate length with long black socks. Thank you in 
advance for your support with this. 
 
In September we will also be moving to Class Charts which is an ICT package that will 
replace both Epraise and Show My Homework.  New logins will be emailed out at the start of 
term. 
 
We have recently been contacted by The RNLI regarding students jumping off the slipway.  
They are very concerned by this dangerous behaviour so would you please advise your child 
to behave safely and appropriately in the area. 
 
Thank you for all your support throughout the year and we look forward to reporting the 
results of our Year 11 and Year 13 students in August.  They have worked exceptionally 
hard and so we have very high expectations for them. 
 
May I take this opportunity to wish you a relaxing and restful summer holiday. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Andrew Davis 
Principal 


